The Bristol Jewish Recorder



JULY, 1972

EDITORIAL COMMITTEE: HAROLD SEYMOUR BETTE BURKE NAT SMITH

All communications to

59 The Dell, Westbury-on-Trym.

Published on the 1st of every month. Material to arrive on the 24th of the month preceding.

TAMMUZ/AV 5732

ERISTOL HEBREW CONGREGATION THE SYNAGOGUE, PARK ROW, BRISTOL

Synagogue Services: Frictny Evenings 7,30 p.m. Sapurday Mornings 10,0 a.m.

Minister:

Rev. M. Moddel, 66 Harcourt Road, Bristol, 6. Tel.: 40615 Hon. Sec.

Mr. I. Kushner, 37, Long Eaton Drive, Whitchurch, Bristol, 4. Tel: Whitchurch 3576

Talmud Torah Classes: Sunday mornings

Hon.Sec. Mrs. M. Kushner, 37, Long Eaton Drive, Whitchurch, Bristol, 4. Tel: Whitchurch 3576

Bristol Jewish Ladies' Guild:

Hon.Sec. Mrs. C. Culank, 113, Nags Head Hill, St. George, Bristol, 5.

Bristol W.I.Z.O. Group:

Hon. Sec. Mrs. S. Hart, 9, Pitch & Pay Lane, Bristol. BS9 1NH.

Both Ladies' Organisations hold regular meetings and functions throughout the year.

for your diary . . .

Sunday, 2nd July Garden Party

Tuesday, 4th July
W.I.Z.O. Evening Meeting
Monday, 10th July.
A.G.M. Women's Guild
Tuesday, 18th July
Evening Meeting

YAHZEITS

Friday	7th July	Mr. C. Epstein	TAMMUZ	25
Friday	14th July	Mrs. N. Silverman	AV	3
Thursday	20th July)	Mr. S. Dysch Mrs. Myers	AV	9
Sunday	23rd July	Mr. A. Glass	AV	12
Wednesday	26th July	Dr. G. Culank	AV	15
Tuesday	1st August	Mr. P. Winberg	AV	21

KADDISH WILL BE SAID THE PREVIOUS EVENING

The Memorial Prayer (El Mole Rachamim) will be recited by the Minister during the Reading of the Law, on the Sabbath prior to the Yahrzeit, in the prescence of the bereaved.

COMMUNAL NOTICES - SOCIAL & PERSONAL

Members are reminded that TISH'AH B'AV will be observed on Thursday, 20th July, 1972. A Service will be held in the Synagogue on Wednesday evening, 19th July, 1972 at 9.00.p.m. when the Book of Lamentations will be read after the Maariv Service. The Fast commences on Wednesday evening at 9.00.p.m. and terminates on Thursday night at 10.15.p.m.

长州特州特州特州特州

There will be a Kiddush after service on Friday night 7th July. All are invited.

经长柱共存共存的

Lottery - £5. June prize

4.54

Mr. C. Berkovitch

£50. half yearly prize

Mr. M. Fox

经分价资金计算价价值

We are sorry to hear that Rev.Moddel has suffered a bereavement on the passing away of his Sister-in-Law. We wish him and his family Long Life.

Flash - shool attendance record for June - on Saturday, 23rd June four (4) people were present (including the Minister).

상상상상상상상

Congregants are reminded that tombstone consecrations for the following will take place on Sunday, 9th July from 2.30.p.m.

Mr. H. Silverman
Mrs. B. (Flossie) Cohen
Mr. Abel Mass
Mr. H. Campbell
Mr. J. Ginsberg
Mr. Max Zimmerman
Mrs. Goldsmidt (Bath)

Mrs. Freeman (Weston-super-Mare)

Mr. Newman Cohen

传教传传传教长教传传

We gratefully acknowledge the fact that in answer to our small advertisement, the Community now has a refrigerator.

长长替长替领替食替长

Mr. George Geller would like to say that he is now making good progress towards recovery after his recent illness and how much all the messages and good wishes that were received from so many members of the community were appreciated.

These, plus the visits acted as a morale booster and were as effective as the treatment.

计估计长计计计算

Nancy and Mark Silverman, with Theo and Valerie Goldberg, would like to thank Rev. Moddel for so ably officiating at the wedding and to say how much they appreciated the catering and organisation of the Kiddush the day before. With our sincerest thanks, especially to the good friends who baked cakes and helped to make it so enjoyable.

Dr. Edwin and Mrs. Ria Gold wish to announce that the marriage of their daughter Gabriele Janine to Mr. Eduard Weissman, son of Mr. and Mrs. Sami Weissman of Berlin, will be solemnised on Sunday, 23rd July at the Synagogue, Park Row at 4.p.m.

All members of the congregation are invited to a Kiddush after the service on Saturday, 22nd July, 1972.

Change of address

Mr. & Mrs. J. Burke wish to announce their new address as follows:-

12, Great Brockeridge, Westbury-on-Trym, Bristol. Their telephone number remains the same at 628219

Sam and Sonia Silverman would like to thank the Rev.Moddel, relatives, friends and members of the congregation for joining them at the Kiddush on the occasion of their son Stephen's Barmitzvah, for their kind wishes, and to all the ladies of the community for their help in the preparations.

华兴华兴州兴兴等

We would like to wish Julius and Bette Burke all health and happiness for the future in their new home.

关于安全等的公司

BRISTOL JEWISH WOMEN'S GUILD

A Coffee Morning took place on Monday, 22nd May, at 35a, Coombe Lane. Mrs. Caplan was hostess.

经外部分替收收收款

An evening meeting took place on Monday, 12th June at Chartley, The Avenue, Sneyd Park. Mrs. Roydon was hostess.

Annual General Meeting: This will take place on Monday evening 10th July at the Synagogue Hall.

It is hoped that all members will make every effort to attend this.

经分类的价格价格的

BRISTOL W.I.Z.O. GROUP

The Annual General Meeting:

The Annuel General Meeting will be held on Tuesday, 26th September at 7.30.p.m. at the Synagogue Hall.

New Years Greeting Brochure:

Once again we are producing a New Years the Greeting Brochure. The charge will be 75p. Those who wish to include their greetings should contact Mrs. R. Curwen or Mrs. K. Lever.

Future Meetings:

Tuesday, 4th July

Evening Meeting 7.30.p.m. Hostess Mrs. R. Curwen

Tuesday, 18th July

Evening Meeting 7.30.p.m. Hostess Mrs. A. Carter.

> Shelagh Hart Hon. Sec.

经长龄特殊特殊特殊转